
Report of the Burwood/Pegasus Community Board to the Council meeting of 27 May 2004 

3. PARKLANDS/QUEENSPARK YOUTH WORKING PARTY 
 
 The Community Recreation Adviser and Community Development Adviser updated the Board on the 

Parklands/Queenspark youth working party project and expenditure.  The Board decided: 
 
 1. That the information be received. 
 
 2. To commend the efforts of the Parklands/Queenspark youth working party in achieving positive 

outcomes for youth. 

Please Note
Please refer to the Council's minutes for the decision


